Program Committee Meeting 3/20/08
Currently there are 111 people registered for the conference.

We were almost to the capacity with what we had reserved with the hotel, so Jen added about 5 more rooms.

Jen is going to work with Mary Jo to get an MC for the conference to help things run a little more smoothly during the conference.

Moderator packets are due to Janet tomorrow, March 21.  Get them to her as soon as possible so that we can start working on the program.

Everyone’s interest sessions were all ok.

Joan reported meals were fine.  There were 29 options breakfasts that people had registered for.  Joan is going to contact these people just before the conference just to confirm they are planning on showing up early to eat at the breakfast.

Charity Event will be recognized Thursday during lunch.  Amy is going to send reminders to people to bring auction items, pop top tabs and PJs.

Jen is working with Tara on the program, again need the moderator forms to have all of the information for the program.  

Jen will provide the conference evaluations during the last meeting.

Everything is coming together just grrrreat!

